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Request: 
 

1. Under the freedom of information act please could you tell me how many reports of 
theft you have had of household waste bins in the following calendar years -  

2014  
2015  
2016  
2017  
2018 to date  
 
If your council does not record reports of theft please provide me with details of the total 
number of requests for replacement household waste bins broken down by the same time 
periods.  
 

2. How regularly did the council collect household waste bins (i.e. weekly, fortnightly) 
over the same periods, so - 2014, 2015, 2016, 2017, 2018 to date.  

 
Response: 
 

1. We can only provide an accumulative figure for the period 2014 TO current date 
inclusive: There were 216 reports of stolen bins. 

 
2. Weekly collections have been in operation until August this year where we have 

moved to alternate weekly collections. 
 
 


